
Greetings! 

Hello St. John community! As you might already be 

aware, construction is being completed on the brand new 

Martina apartment complexes! They are located on 

Greenwood Ave., across from the Greenwood library 

park! These apartments will be an amazing opportunity 

for local college students who may be struggling with 

housing insecurity. They will be housing almost 66 

students from local community colleges. Unfortunately in 

the U.S. alone, over half of our nation’s college students 

(20 million), are currently struggling with debt and 

homelessness. As a welcome to our community, we would 

like to supply them with some basic necessities to help 

them get settled into their new homes!  

How can we help? 

One amazing way to help our new neighbors is to 

donate dishes, pots, pans, silverware, shower 

curtains, and target gift cards to put into a 

welcome home basket! We will be running this 

supply drive from February 7 to February 21. In 

order to make donating to this cause as easy as 

possible for you, we have created a Target gift 

registry with a list of the items we need! Go to 

target.com and search for St.JohnSchool-MDI! 

You are welcome to drop off any items you would 

like to donate at the drop off boxes we have set up 

at the flag pole and at the main school entrance! 

Thank you so much for all of your support!  

  

February 7th through February 21st! 

 

St.JohnSchool-MDI  at Target.com 

Supply Drive! Calling all 
families!  

A  flyer from the St. John 7th grade students 

target.com


 

 

 

  

 
 

 

  

 
 

 


